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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/101 
 
Subject: Services for Older People 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

We are seeking information under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 to enhance our understanding of the services available 
to older residents within your ICB’s jurisdiction. 

We kindly request information on the contracts you currently 
commission for the following services in Bristol, North Somerset 
and South Gloucester: 

• Dementia Support 
• Hospital Discharge/Hospital to Home 
• Social Prescribing 
• Advocacy 
• End of Life Care 
• Community Champions / Wellbeing Coordinators 
• Footcare/toenail cutting 
• Non-Emergency Patient Transport 
• Digital Inclusion 
• Health and Wellbeing Coaching 

Please find below a link to the ICB Contract Register. A search for 
the terms listed will provide you with the contracts currently 
commissioned by the ICB. 
 

https://bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/Clinical-
Contracts-Register_March-23.pdf 
 
There are two contracts not easily identifiable from the contracts 
register. 
 
Footcare is provided by Sirona, more information can found here: 
Community Podiatry Services (Remedy BNSSG ICB) The ICB does not 
routinely commission toenail cutting. 
 

The ICB does not hold the information relating to Social Prescribing. 
Social Prescribing has been commissioned through local Primary 
Care Networks (PCNs). More information about PCNs can be found 
on the webpage below: 
 

Our practices | One Care  

https://bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/Clinical-Contracts-Register_March-23.pdf
https://bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/Clinical-Contracts-Register_March-23.pdf
https://remedy.bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/adults/podiatry/community-podiatry-services/
https://onecare.org.uk/about/our-practices/
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For each service, please provide the following information: 

a. Name of the service provider 

b. The estimated expiry date/ month for the current contract 

 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 4th July 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah Truelove, 
Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


